
 
 

 
 
August 18, 2023
 
 
Dear Holly and Friends at Anglican Church of the Good Shepherd,

 

Thank you so much for you recent in-kind donation of backpacks and school supplies to Closer

to Home’s North Central Family Resource Network (NCFRN).

 

At Closer to Home we want to see every child thriving within supportive family and community

relationships. Your donation provides a secure foundation for many families in Calgary and

surrounding areas each year, to learn, grow and find strength, because we know that strong

families build resilient kids and communities.

 

Donors like you make it possible to bring meaningful change to the lives of those in our

community. On behalf of the children and families we serve, thank you for making the

communities we live, work and play in, places where we can all thrive. 

 

With gratitude,

Karen Olivier

 
 

Chief Executive Officer  

 

 
Please visit our website for more stories about how you are helping children and families. If you would
like to connect with us personally, please contact our Fund Development Department at (403) 543-0550,
Ext. 250. We would love to hear from you. 
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